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NOTICE TO MARINERS 

 
 

No. 28 – 2018 

PORT OF GREAT YARMOUTH 
 

DIVING OPERATIONS - Subsurface wall 
inspections Berth 31 River Port 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that diving operations will be undertaken at Berth 31 (Bollard Quay) 

between Wednesday 28th November and Friday 30th November. The operation will be undertaken from 

various locations along the full length of the berth. The estimated diving windows are below; 

 

 

DAY START FINISH 

Wednesday 28th Nov 
0630 1000 

1230 1530 

Thursday 29th Nov 
0730 1100 

1330 1630 

Friday 30th Nov 
0830 1200 

1430 1730 

 

 

 

The dive site will be marked by international code flag ‘Alpha’ and ‘Caution’ signs at both extremities of 

the works location. At times there may be over-side obstructions protruding no further than 2 metres 

into the channel. ‘Yarmouth Radio’ will advise vessels navigating in the area on VHF Channel 12 when 

diving is taking place. 
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Due to the nature of the work it will be necessary to schedule movement of larger vessels passing the 

dive location outside of the diving windows whenever possible. All vessels must contact ‘Yarmouth 

Radio’ on VHF Ch12 to advise their intention to navigate past the dive location giving as much notice 

as able. Smaller vessels may be able to pass whilst divers are working but must do so only after assent 

and at the slowest safe manoeuvrable speed giving a wide berth. The dive supervisor will be contactable 

on VHF Ch12 callsign ‘Red7 Divers’. Mariners are advised to contact Yarmouth Harbour Office or LPS 

Service for more information. 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On behalf of Harbour Master 

16th November 2018 


